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Viana, Alberto

From: Alina Zavodnik <azavodnik001@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 3:13 PM
To: Planning Commissioners
Subject: In support of 25 Visitacion proposal

Dear Planning Commission members,  
I am writing to support the approval of the proposed project at 25 Visitacion. It seems the current 
building is in the state of despair and the proposed project would be a nice improvement to our 
downtown, which continues to be in need of revitalization. 
 
Thank you, 
Alina Zavodnik 
200 Annis road, 
Brisbane, CA  
 


